
Clayfolk General Meeting Minutes  

Date: March 24, 2019 

Location: Debbie Thompson’s House called to order by 
Michael McKinney at 2:57 p.m. Adjourned at 3:48 p.m.   

Present:   

Sign-in sheet taken by Points Chair to record points.  

  

Agenda  Discussion  Action  Responsibility 
Party  

Introduction of 
new members 

Welcome new and returning members  Named the new members 

and asked the ones present 

for info about them. 

Michael 
McKinney 

Treasurer  Reviewed the Clayfolk financials Finances are in good shape  Debbie 
Thompson 
Ray Foster 

Board Reports Need shopping baskets for Clayfolk show 
 
 
Lost $400 on the workshop scheduled in 
February  
 
 

Will spend up to $1000 to 
purchase up to 144 baskets 
 
Recommend to never 
schedule a workshop in 
February again  

The Board  
  

Committee Chair 
Reports 

Show 
 Updating show application 
 
 
Empty Bowls 
   Jackson County 
     Need a new chair 
 
  Josephine County 
     Need a new chair 
 
 
   Douglas County 
 
 
 
Library 
 
 
Membership 
 

 
Show apps will be available  
 
 
 
 
Carole Heisel volunteered 
 
 
Bernie DeLallo and Donna  
Marie volunteered 
 
Successful show, had over 

100 bowls that were 

donated and all were gone 

 
No Report   
 
 
Membership directory will 
be in newsletter 

Mickael Mann/ 
Dan Minard 
 
 
 
 
The Board 
 
 
The Board 
 
 
Peppi Melick 
 
 
 
Marydee 
Bomdick 
 
Gwen Childs 
 



Program/Activities 
 
Photo Booth 
 
Points 
 
Scholarship 
 
 
 
Workshop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Archivist 
 
Social 

No Report 

 
No Report 
 
No Report 
 
Packets have gone in the 
mail.   Ad will be in 
newsletter 
 
Penelope Dews animal 

sculptures in May 18-19.  

Info sent by enews and on 

webpage and Facebook. 

Vince Pitelka, a five day 

workshop coming in 

September. 

 
No Report 
 
No Report 

Ruby Blume 
 
Penelope Dews 
 
Patt Causey 
 
Betsy Moore 
 
 
 
Carole Hayne 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ben Wood 
 
Sandy Brown 

Information 
Chair Reports 

Enews 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter 
 
 
Webmaster 

Enews tries to get the email 
out to the members in a 
timely manner but please 
give enough time to enews 
for posting the news.   
 
The April newsletter will be 
sent out April 1st. 
 
Keeping the website 
updated  

Pat Richey 
 
 
 
 
 
Vicki 
Chamberlain 
 
Bob Johnson 

General 
Information  

Should we pay attention to time of year 
when setting up workshops 
 
Task support Clayfolk members, should we 
use Enews/other Social Media to promote 
Clayfolk members participating in events, 
venues vary 
 
 
 

No longer will workshops be 
scheduled in February 
 
Consensus is we should 
promote other events 
where Clayfolk members 
participate 
 
 
 

Carole Hayne 
 
 
The Board 
 
 
 



Other 
   Photo Booth how much to rent and is a 
deposit required 

 
On our webpage under 
Membership Resources 
EZCube the rental fee for 
the photo booth is $10 with 
a $50 deposit.    

Activity/Program Pot luck and Pit Fire Fun had by all who 
participated.  

Debbie 
Thompson 

 


